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   Stand tall, reach high, love learning 
The Bowerham School community is proud to nurture aspiration, 

       inspire love for life-long learning and prepare children for a changing 

Society.

 

 

15.1.25 
 
Dear Parents, 

As part of our ongoing History topic on Lancaster ‘Then and Now’, we are excited to announce 
a visit from the High Sheriff of Lancaster, Helen Bingley, on Monday 3rd February and a trip to 

Lancaster Castle on Thursday 6th February. This visit will provide the children with a 
valuable opportunity to explore the features of a real castle and connect what they’ve been 

learning in class to a hands-on experience. 

During our visit, we will: 

• Walk to and around the castle, observing its external features. 
• Explore the castle courtyard and learn about its historical significance. 

• Visit the Police Museum, enjoy an interactive talk and activities here. 

The trip is free of charge as we will not be entering the castle itself. 

Key Information: 

• Date: Thursday 6th February 
• Time: Departing school at 9:15 am and returning by approximately 1:00 pm. 
• What to Bring: 

o A waterproof coat. 
o Suitable footwear, such as trainers or walking shoes. 
o Packed Lunch (Unless you are happy for your child to be provided with a packed 

lunch from school). 
• The children will have lunch in the lunch room at the Police Museum. 

• Please also ensure that your child wears their full school uniform.  

 

Kind regards, 
 

The Year 1 Team 
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